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Oxford, 317 March 2016

Oxford Summer Institute — Scholarship Invitation

Dear Professor Vondrak,

As in previous years, on behalf of Oriel College as part of the University of Oxford and
CBL International Education, we would like to issue our invitation to your University and
your students to participate in the Oxford Summer Institute. This exclusive summer
programme is particularly reievant for law and business students from selected elite
universities and gives participants the opportunity to attend courses and presentations
on International Law, International Economics, Natural Science, British Literature and
Academic Writing, as well as Politics, Philosophy and Economics. The Oxford Summer
Institute is offered by Oriel College and CBL International jointly and is accredited by the
British Accreditation Council.

We would be pleased and honoured to welcome a delegation of up to five students
from your University to participate in the Oxford Summer Institute in August 2016. All of
these students would be eligible for a scholarship of 800 GBP.

We would be delightful if you could forward this information including the scholarship
offers to all your interested students by email.

More information regarding the Oxford Summer Institute is available
at httpr//oxfordsummerinstitute. com/. If you or your students have any further
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us by email partnerships@cbi-

Dr Dominik Wanner
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